From: Adam O.

To: medboardconsultation

Subject: revised code of conduct for medical practitioners in Australia titled ‘Good Medical Practice; a code of
conduct for doctors in Australia’.

Date: Friday, 27 July 2018 7:07:47 AM

Hello ,

I am writing to let you know that | am opposing your crazy idea of controlling people's mind and taking their
freedom of speech and action away. You are worth then Communists interfering in every aspect of our life.
Everyone is a different potential and everyone has the right to think and choose between right and wrong . You
are not Gods of this world and you are not to tell people or Doctors what is right or wrong. They studied and
they have their own mind to be able to discern every situation in their profession . Every professional life
contributing in teaching of the nations daily something new and it is thanks to our freedom of speech and
freedom of discerning and freedom of ability of quick judgment of the different situation in our life which you
evil people now trying to shut for their own purpose of control others by introducing codes of lunacy!

The same act of lunacy as the government recently performs on different aspects of our life trying to destroy the
Principal of Subsidiarity.

Regards
Adam Ochudzawa

Sent from my iPad
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